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The Arlington School Foundation will be honoring Jack Glick at the football game on September 30th
at 6:40pm on Doc Castor Field. Jack was a 1961 AHS graduate and long time supporter of Arlington
Local Schools. Jack left a gift in his estate plan to The Arlington School Foundation for the benefit of
Arlington Local Schools. We are looking forward to recognizing Jack's generosity and support of
Arlington Local Schools, as it continues to live on. Please join us in this very special recognition.

Our Red Devil Mini Cheerleaders will be performing at Friday night’s football game.

Update from Guidance:

As a Leader in Me school, we pride ourselves in all Seven Habits, including Habit 7: Sharpen the Saw.
We recognize that for some students, sharpening the saw at recess means exerting physical energy
through kickball, football, or the playground equipment. At the same time, we recognize that other
students may sharpen their saw by talking quietly with friends, reading, or playing board games. To
accommodate for the latter, we are implementing a trial alternative “Quiet Recess” that will take place
in the elementary library during recess. Students in grades 5-6 have the opportunity to sign up on
Monday morning for a week at a time. If interest is high and consistent, this would be in effect for the
duration of the school year.
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